
 

I am excited to announce that we will continue to offer cloth diaper service to all Infant 

and Toddler students this school year! After testing various styles of cloth diaper and 

working with a service provider to customize a program for our school, we implemented 

this service in the fall of 2017 and it has been a great success.  

 

Weecare, based in Middle Tennessee, is our provider. Parents will have no additional 

charge and do not need to complete any additional paperwork, as enrollment is automatic 

when your child enrolls at Montessori Academy. 

 

Cloth diapers are in line with Montessori toileting and bring awareness to the child’s body 

and their functions. The cloth diaper service will allow us to fully implement another piece 

of the Montessori 0-3 curriculum, which we are very excited about. When a child is ready 

to transition from the cloth diapers to cotton training underwear, they will be able to do so 

with no delay. When children are sent home for the day, they will be changed into a 

program provided disposable diaper or underwear from home, depending on the child’s 

stage of development. Parents do not need to send in any diapers for their child.  

 

If you are interested in signing up for home diaper service to maintain consistency between 

home and school, please contact me at saronson@montessoriacad.org . I am happy to 

answer any questions you may have and to assist with the optional home diaper service 

enrollment.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sara Aronson 

Infant and Toddler Director 
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